



WELCOME TO THE DRHS BPO NEWSLETTER!

The Damonte Ranch Band Parent Organization is proud to launch this newsletter in conjunction with the ALL NEW drhsband.org website (coming soon)!

PRIZES NEEDED!

We are in need of prizes for our Bingo night and other upcoming fundraisers.

If you have or know of a business who can help, please reach out to damonteranchbpo@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support!



SAVE THE DATE!!

Mark your calendars for Friday, April 21st from 6-9pm at Life Church for BINGO! Be on the lookout for an email from the BPO with more details.



All proceeds benefit the

Our Spring SWAG shop is live and runs through March 31st!

Scan the QR code below to go to the store.



Upcoming Events:

Check the drhsband.org calendar for details

March 13-14 ~ Texas Roadhouse Dine & Donate

March 15 ~ Port of Subs Dine & Donate

March 18-April 2 ~ Spring Break

April 4 ~ BPO Meeting

April 6 ~ Qdoba Dine & Donate

April 21 ~ BINGO!

April 26 ~ South 40 Dine & Donate